

June 29, 2021

Mr. Larry Pothoff President Enterprise Networks Solutions 3633 N 55th Pl Mesa, AZ 85215

Dear Larry,

We are incredibly grateful for the generous donations and support you have provided to St. Mary's Food Bank over the many years. Your donations have helped to provide more than 750,000 meals to hungry children, families and seniors on a fixed budget within our community. On behalf of the hungry people we have been able to feed with your support we want to thank you for your generosity, compassion and kindness.

Thank you for caring,

Tom Kertis

President and CEO